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Guests enjoy the outdoor dining experience during the pilot series of Dinner on the
Farm held in May 2016. (Photo from Grow Dat)

The Grow Dat Youth Farm, a 7-acre urban farm in New Orleans founded through a
partnership with Tulane University and Tulane City Center, will host the first “Dinner
on the Farm” of the fall Saturday (Oct. 9) at 4 p.m.

The series of dinners will be held at the farm, located in City Park (150 Zachary
Taylor Dr.) and will feature chefs from various New Orleans restaurant groups. Guest
chefs will create three-course meals that incorporate the farm’s produce. Attendees
will enjoy cocktails, hor d’oeuvres and a tour of the facility.

https://news.tulane.edu/news/grow-dat-readies-dinner-farm
http://growdatyouthfarm.org/


Grow Dat’s first farm dinner will feature chefs Martha Wiggins, Ben Thibodeaux, John
Bel and Ruby Bloch from Sylvain, Cavan and Meauxbar along with cocktails from
Barrel Proof. Tickets  for this event are $125 and proceeds benefit Grow Dat’s
programming for the upcoming year.

The next Dinner on the Farm is scheduled for Oct. 22 followed by another on Nov.
12.

Read more about Grow Dat in this New Wave article. Click here to purchase tickets.

 

http://www2.tulane.edu/news/newwave/122214_recipe-for-success_capital-one-grant_grow-dat-youth-farm.cfm
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/dinner-on-the-farm-tickets-27258460790

